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COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 4th December 2006
Question No 4.
Question: Councillor Karen Warren
“To ask the Manager to outline his plans, if any, to upgrade Dodder Valley Park, particularly that section of the park close to Seskin View and Bawnville in Tallaght, if he would erect as a matter of urgency, notices within the park outlining the responsibility of dog owners who use the park, if bins are to be established within the park, if the park is cleaned on a regular basis so as to remove debris particularly from paths within the park, and if he will make a statement on the matter?” 

Reply:
As part of the 2006 Parks Works Programme, a sum of €20,000 was allocated to install anti-cycle pedestrian gates at all entrances to the Dodder Valley Park including those in the Seskin View and Bawnville areas to prevent unauthorised motorcycles gaining access to the Park.  
These gates have been purchased and will be installed in the near future.  
Under the 2007 Parks Works Programme it is proposed to undertake improvement works in the vicinity of Oldbawn Weir to enhance its amenity value as a feature of the Park. 

Arrangements will be made to erect  notices outlining the responsibility of dog owners who use the park.  
There are no proposals to provide litter bins within the Park as these would entail additional capacity in terms of staff resources to ensure that they are regularly emptied and maintained.  
The paths in the Park were mechanically swept on a number of occasions during the year.       
